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February 16, 2015 

Patrick Perez 
Patrick@patrickperez.org 

Dear Mr. Perez: 

Thank you for speaking at the 2015 FCCLA Leadership Conference held at the Waco Convention 
Center in Waco, Texas. Through your motivational words others and I were inspired to set goals and 
achieve them. Not only did you provide ways to set goals but through your stories of your personal 
experience proved that you can do anything you set your mind to. You personally allowed me to step 
out of my comfort zone and be confident in dancing in front of over a thousand people. Yes, it was 
scary but it let me leave the meeting with more confidence than I have ever had. Thanks to your 
inspiring speech many teens will now have a new perspective of becoming successful. This 
conference would have not succeeded without you. 

The time and commitment you gave to the FCCLA Leadership Conference is greatly appreciated. 
The wide variety of teens that attended the conference left with a renewal of self-motivation. It was a 
pleasure to have you speak at the 2015 FCCLA Leadership Conference. 

Sincerely, 

Brooke Desrosiers 

Brooke Desrosiers, Region III VP of Peer Involvement 
Texas Association, Family, Career and Community Leaders of America 

cc: Geneva Day 
     Dawn Wilson

A Career and Technical Education student organization involving over a million young men and women since 
1945. 


